
 

 

 
 

CITY COUNCIL COMMUNICATION 

DATE: February 05, 2024 

FROM: Jim Bolz, Director of Public Works 

AGENDA ITEM: Consideration and possible action to purchase one new Ram 3500 Tradesman 
for Water Department and one new RAM 2500 Tradesman 4x4 for the Street 
Department from Grapevine Dodge utilizing the BuyBoard Purchasing 
Cooperative. 

 
SUMMARY: 

 The vacuum trailer for the Water Department necessitates a minimum towing capacity of 1-ton. 
 Our current 1-ton truck is a 2013 model and when it needs maintenance repairs, we are left 

without a backup truck to pull the vac-trailer. 
 This truck will also be used for daily operations because we currently have more employees than 

we have vehicles. 
 The current Street Department vehicle is 19-years old and has previously had the engine rebuilt. 

 
FISCAL INFORMATION: 
Budgeted:  YES   Amount:  $121,020.00  GL Accounts:  001-30-6130  

and 008-50-6130 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDED MOTION OR ACTION: 
Staff recommends approval 
 
 
 
ATTACHMENTS: 

 Quotes from Grapevine Dodge Chrysler Jeep 


